
 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Whippany River Watershed Flood Risk Reduction Feasibility Study in 

fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New York District 

located at 26 Federal Plaza, New York, NY 10278  

This funding would be used to conduct a General Investigation (GI) Watershed Study/Feasibility Study, 

to determine potential ACOE efforts to mitigate flooding from the Whippany River during storm events 

and erosion. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress 
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